
94.01.12

FORMULA 3 + 3

INSECT CONTROL

FORMULA 3 + 3

CONTROLE D'INSECTES

TUE LES FOURMIS ET LES COQUERELLES

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT USAGE

GARANTIE:
ACIDE BONIQUE........................33.3%
BORAX................................33.3%

DOMESTIQUE

USAGE POUR: MAISONS ET APPARTEMENTS

CONTIENTS NET 250g.

INSECT CONTROL

KILLS ANTS AND COCKROACHES

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
BORACIC ACID......................33.3%
BORAX.............................33.3%

DOMESTIC

FOR USE IN: HOMES AND APARTMENTS

NET CONTENTS 250g.

REG.NO. 23349 PCP ACT

NO.D'ENR. 23349 L.P.A.

J.P.HARVEY
GREENFIELD PARK, QUEBEC
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DIRECTIONS:  SHAKE WELL BEFORE OPENING CONTAINER.  Cover or
remove food, dishes, and cooking utensils before applying.  Avoid
pantry shelves and other places where food is stored.  Place
powder only in areas inaccessible to children and pets.  Apply
powder as a crack and crevice treatment behind refrigerator,
range, dishwasher, and dryer, and remove all lower drawers in
kitchen, bathroom, and closets, and apply in drawer wells.  Place
powder in all cracks under sink and any other inaccessible areas. 
Any powder visible after application should be brushed into
cracks and crevices or removed.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Store in a cool,
dry, ventilated place, away from feeds and foods.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes and clothing.  Wash thoroughly after handling and
before eating, drinking or smoking.  Avoid breathing dust.  Do
not contaminate food, dishes, utensils, feed or any body of
water.  Do not use on areas underlain by roots of valuable
plants.

DISPOSAL:  Discard empty container with regular household
garbage.

FIRST AID:  If on skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If
in eyes, flush with water for 5 to 10 minutes and obtain medical
attention if irritation persists.  If swallowed give water,
induce vomiting by inserting finger touching back of throat. 
Obtain medical attention.  Do not try to cause vomiting if
patient is unconscious or in a convulsive state.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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